

Dear colleagues,

David Wrisley’s talk Digital Project-Based Scholarship and Pedagogy in the Liberal Arts Institution is now available here:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gUNGQivWQhI
Once there, click on “see more” for links to David's abstract and slides. 
Jeff Gima has posted in-house notes on resources related to David's visit at this link:
http://bit.ly/wrisley-aup
The sound on the video is not great, so you’ll need to turn the volume up (or try another computer – e.g., desktops are often more powerful than laptops).
To keep the momentum following David’s inspiring and informative talks and to consider how - in this time of transformation at AUP - we can think about digital projects in the context of teaching and learning, Russell has volunteered to lead a ‘Digital Humanities working group’. This will be an opportunity to collaborate, brainstorm and think about how we might get projects off the ground. We’ll be launching this in the Fall semester, so more information to follow then.

We also wanted to introduce you to the GLCA/GLAA Consortium for Teaching and Learning. You’ll find ideas about course design, giving lectures, preparing quizzes, responding to good answers, and more.
Here’s the direct link to teaching tips: http://glcateachlearn.org/teaching-tips-archive/

[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a fantastic last week of April!

Rebekah, Elena and Russell
 
AUP Teaching and Learning Center, tlc@aup.edu
Rebekah Rast, rrast@aup.edu
Elena Berg, eberg@aup.edu
Russell Williams, rwilliams@aup.edu
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